



HADDON TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION

Broadcast

January 30, 2021

Dear Parents and Staff,

It appears that potential snowfall could occur in our region starting tomorrow afternoon. I have been in frequent communication with district administrators, teacher leaders, and superintendents in neighboring towns. Please prepare for a variety of scenarios. **A shift to a modified schedule of remote instruction for Monday may be an option (or a full snow closure); no final decision has been made at this time.**

Please be advised that **if Monday shifts to a remote or snow day, it is likely that Wednesday, February 3rd, will become an in-person school day for our elementary Cohort-H students.** RMS and High School Cohort-H students are already scheduled to be in person next Wednesday.

Pending the storm's developments, you may be receiving follow up communication from me tomorrow, and I will keep you informed of any new developments. Please reach out to the school principal or me if you have any further questions, and please be prepared.

Lastly, I received various responses from the email distributed last week regarding Phase II Implementation. The schedule adjustments will **NOT** eliminate the option of remote learning. Students that are part of the remote cohort will continue to have the option to learn remotely, and information about academic schedules and time periods will be forthcoming from your child's school.

Have a great evening.

Sincerely, -Robert J. Fisicaro Ed.D. Superintendent